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BROWN-MACKTIE
School of Business, Inc.

Salina, Kansas

Auvgust 6, 1949

Dr. F. C. Allen
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

We received your letter of August 5. 1
would be only too glad to help you if I can. I
would suggest that you get in personal touch with
Mr. Arthur J,. Smley, Jr.’ Kﬂ-nﬂaﬂ City’ Kansas,

I rather think that the representative of each
district will have much to say as to where offlces
in that district will be located.

Very truly yours,

BROWN-MACKIE
SCHOOL OF BUSINESS, INC.

A. B. Mackis, Director




